
Burbage Village Design Statement 
Supplementary Planning Document 

 
ADOPTION STATEMENT 

 
Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council has adopted the Burbage Village 
Design Statement Supplementary Planning Document on Tuesday 28th June 
2006. This adoption statement is required by Town and Country Planning 
(Local Development) (England) Regulations 2004 (Regulation 19). 
 
Any person aggrieved by the Burbage Village Design Statement 
Supplementary Planning Document may make an application to the High 
Court for permission to apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the 
Supplementary Planning Document.  Any such application for leave must be 
made promptly and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on 
which the Supplementary Planning Document was adopted. 
 
Title of Document:  Burbage Village Design Statement – 

Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 
 
Subject Matter:  The Burbage Village Design Statement SPD will 

identify the locally distinctive character of the 
settlement and its surroundings landscape and use 
this to guide the design of future development. 

 
Geographical coverage: The Burbage Village Design Statement SPD 

relates to the whole of the Parish of Burbage. 
 
Availability of Document: The Burbage Village Design Statement can be 

found at: 
  
 Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council, Argents 

Mead, Hinckley, Leicestershire 
 (Monday to Thursday 8.30 – 17.00, Friday 8.30 – 

16.30)  
  
 Hinckley Library, Lancaster Road, Hinckley, 

Leicestershire 
 (Monday to Thursday 9.30 to 20.00, Friday 9.30 – 

17.30, Saturday 9.30 – 17.00) 
 
 Burbage Library, Church Street, Burbage, 

Hinckley, Leicestershire 
 (Monday 14.30 – 17.00, Tuesday 14.30 – 19.00, 

Thursday 9.30 –12.00 14.30 – 19.00, Friday 14.30 
– 17.00, Saturday 9.30 – 13.00) 

 
 Burbage Parish Council Office, Burbage 

Millennium Hall, Britannia Road, Burbage, 
Hinckley, Leicestershire 



 (Monday to Friday 9.00 – 12.00) 
 
On the Council’s website 
www.hinckleyandbosworthonline.org.uk  
 
Copies are available free of charge by contacting 
stuart.field@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk or 01455 
255749. 

 
Documentation Published: Alongside the adopted Burbage Village Design 
Statement Supplementary Planning Document, the following documents have 
been published: 

• Adoption Statement 
- Representations and Comments From the Public Consultation 

(December 2005) 
• Final Sustainability Appraisal Report including Statement on how the 

sustainability appraisal and consultation on it has been taken into 
account.  

 
 
 


